
        July 31, 2017 

NOTICE 

(Backlog-Registration) 

 

The students who had re-appear/s in their Odd semesters and were unable to 

clear in given two chances or the students who were detained in Odd semesters 

on account of shortage of attendance are advised to register themselves by 

August 10, 2017. 

For details, you may contact the office of the undersigned. 

 

  

       Dean (Academics) 

 


